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The month of September the reimbursement is $154,408.28 with a total of 64,099 meals being
served and 226 after school snacks.

National school lunch week was from September 15, 2018 to September 19, 2018. We had
around 150 parents show up. Monday we served Chicken and Noodles Soup with a Dinner Roll,
Tuesday was Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes and a Dinner Roll and Wednesday we tried something
new, and it was delicious too, Mediterranean Potato Soup with a Dinner Roll. It was really good
too; a lot of parents liked it.

On October 24, 2018 at 2pm is Montana Crunch Time. All preschools, schools, colleges and
individuals from across the nation will celebrate Food Day and National Farm to School month
by crunching into locally and regionally grown apples and also will be sharing their experience
with photos and videos called their “Crunch Byte.” Their “Crunch Byte” will be labeled with a
#MTCrunchTime. It’s going to be exciting to see all the creativity featured on their website.

Halloween is coming soon, our cooks will be doing the trick or treating for lunch on October 31,

2018 for the students and the bags they get can be used again that night to hold their goodies they
get when trick or treating. We will also be serving a spooky breakfast and a scary lunch that day

as well.



